-----Original Message-----

From: abbaschian-admin@mail.mse.ufl.edu
[mailto:abbaschian-admin@mail.mse.ufl.edu]On Behalf Of Reza Abbaschian

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2003 2:02 PM To: abbaschian@mse.ufl.edu
Subject: [Abbaschian] Trends and Issues in MSE

Dear UMC members:

Several people have asked for the copy of my presentation at the recent

NMAB meeting on "Trends and Issues in MSE". I thought it might be

worthwhile to share it with you as well as the information could be

helpful in your own planning and forecasting.

Please note that all statistical data are national, except a few slides

are from our department(such as slide 37) or from a selected group of

departments. I believe even these data are representative of the national

trends. As you will note some of the trends are alarming. But there are

also signs of a healthy growth and expansion of our field in terms of jobs

and opportunities, as exemplified by the recent creation of new job

classification for materials science as well as materials engineers

(compare slides 39 for 1998 with 40 and 41 for 1999 and 2000). Let me know

if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely Yours,

Reza Abbaschian

Vladimir A. Grodsky Professor

Department of Materials Science and Engineering

PO Box 116400

University of Florida

Gainesville, FL 32611-6400

(352)392-6609, (352)846-3760(fax)

